
 

February 19, 2013 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Ward Cassidy, Chairperson 

House Committee on Education Budget 

Statehouse, Room 151-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Cassidy: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2297 by House Committee on Education Budget 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2297 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2297 would state that in any action challenging the adequacy of the state’s suitable 

provision for financing the educational interests of the state, the state’s burden of proof as to 

adequacy is satisfied by a “prima facie” (self-evident from the facts) in that funds appropriated to 

the State Board of Education is at least 50.0 percent of all funds appropriated from the State 

General Fund of the applicable year. 

 

 Enactment of HB 2297 would have no direct fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Dale Dennis, Education  


